
 The Alpha Tau Chapter of Delta Kappa Gamma met Saturday, November 14 at Church House Banquets in Halfway. 
Following the Pledge and Singing Grace, we enjoy brunch together. 
We had no program because of our traditional Silent Auction. We made bids on many really great items. 
There were eighteen members present. 
Business: 
Both the minutes of the previous meeting and the treasurer's report were approved. 
Items of correspondence: 
Faye told us that both Darlene Helman and Betty Kinser, former state presidents, had passed away. 
A thank you was received from Juanita Williams's daughter. 
Julie Yowell sent her resignation from Delta Kappa Gamma. Julie has moved out of state. She expressed her appreciation of her time in our organization. Her resignation was approved. 
Committee: 
Rules are due in April. Updated information should be given to the committee. 
Debbie Dryer, chair of the officers' committee, expressed the need to get together a list of new officers. 
New Business: 
We again discussed the need for new members. 
The following prospective members were suggested: Tressa Moyle, Julie Routh, and Jessica Gray. 
The three ladies were approved for prospective membership. 
Our April meeting has been moved to April 23, 2016 because of a conflict with a district meeting. 
Unfinished Business: 
We voted to eliminate the charge of 50 cents for a member's not wearing her pin. 
Scholarship applications are due January 15, 2016. 
Grants in Aid requests are also due at that time. 
Betsy Oglesbee will speak at our February meeting. 
Following the singing of the Delta Kappa Gamma Song, our meeting was adjourned. 
Silent Auction purchases were completed.
